

Brandon Hubbard Superintendent 989.268.5353

www.vcs-k12.net

Kristine Staines Secondary Principal 989.268.5343

Cynthia Hillary Elementary Principal 989.268.5243

"The mission of Vestaburg Community School is to build a foundation and prepare students for their future."

September 29, 2025

Dear Parents and Guardians:

Public school districts in Michigan are required to provide parents and caregivers with information on the safe storage of firearms. This is in accordance with the "Safe Storage Laws," MCL 28.429, MCL 380.1313a, and MCL 380.1313b, effective on October 1. The Michigan Department of Health and Human Services (MDHHS) has provided the attached information to the Michigan Department of Education (MDE) for distribution via local school districts.

- What is the Secure Storage Law in Michigan?
- Safe Storage Notice.

Brando L. JHH

We are sharing this information on behalf of the MDHHS and MDE as required by law. School safety, and the safety of our students, is the most important work we do in our school communities. We appreciate your consideration of this information and the safe storage of firearms.

Sincerely,

Brandon Hubbard

Superintendent, Vestaburg Community School